

CHURCH OF CHRIST

This is the day that the Lord hath made; Let us rejoice and be glad in it!

Communion kits are available at the Visitor's Center. Please pick up enough for you and your family as you enter the auditorium.

Disposable masks and gloves are also available at the Visitor's Center should you have need or want of these items.



SOUTH MAIN CHURCH OF CHRIST

402 South Main ~ P.O. Box 1597 Henderson, TX 75653-1597 $(903) 657-1408 \sim FAX (903) 657-1409$ Website: www.southmainchurch.com Email: office@southmainchurch.com

Sunday AM Class - 9:30 AM Sunday AM Assembly - 10:30 AM Sunday PM Assembly - 5:00 PM Wednesday PM - 6:30 PM

Wi-Fi Login: SMCOC-Guest Password: SouthMain16



Where Family Matters!

Weekly News Bulletin DECEMBER 18, 2022



WELCOME

PRAISE LEADER - Nik Henry

PRAYER - David Chenault

SCRIPTURE READING

Matthew 1:18-25

THE LORD'S SUPPER - Foy Brown

PRAYER FOR OFFERING

MESSAGE - Bob Payne "Treasures in Jars of Clay" 2 Corinthians 4:7-15

CLOSING PRAYER - Andy Ramsey

"Depart in Peace" (Luke 2:29) Please silence all cell phones and pagers. CCLI# 290723

SOUTH MAIN PRAYS

ROSEMARY PAYNE had her second surgical procedure Thursday morning, December 15th.

OUR COUNTRY

PLEASE CONTINUE TO PRAY FOR: Pam Adamson, Elizabeth Bazaldua, Fern Bench, Jason Blalack, Lilly Blalack, Pat Brack, Keith Brown, Christy Burkhalter, Barbara Byrd, Lisa Corbell, Layton Cummings, Neva Davis, Roy Dorsey, Bob Fergerson, Blake Foster, Robert Frye, Caitlyn Gainey, Jan Gentry, Harvey Hand, Jane Holcomb, Virgie Hopson, Goldie Hughes, Roy Hunt, Linda Jamison, Joyce Jones, Bob Kessler, Tyler Line, Pat Lynch, Greg McAdams, Phyllis Osborne, Juanita Purser, James Rowell, Landon Shaw, Rex Simon, Kimberly Taylor, Bailey Thornton, Christina Vanover, Christy Wade, Linda Warner, Kerry Whittemore

HOLIDAY SCHEDULE

Wednesday, December 21st and 28th:

Wednesday Meals, cancelled

Wednesday, December 21st and 28th:

6:30 PM Congregational Devo, no classes

Sunday, December 25th and January 1st:

10:00 AM Assembly only Classes and PM Assembly, cancelled

SUNDAY AM NURSERY ATTENDANT

Michelle Haley

STAFF INFO

ELDERS:

PULPIT MINISTER:	
Barry Rivers	brivers@eastex.net
	rpoe9@hotmail.com
Bob Payne	bpayne1@suddenlink.net
Doug Hopkins	dougndiann@gmail.com
Bobby Davis	bobbydtxu222@gmail.com
David Chenault	dhchenault@gmail.com
Travis Birdwell	travisbirdwell1@aol.com

Bob Payne:.....bpayne1@suddenlink.net

FAMILY LIFE MINISTER:

David Chenault:......dhchenault@gmail.com.com

CHILDREN'S MINISTER:

Janet Thompson:.....drjanett55@gmail.com

CHURCH SECRETARY:

Reneé Hampton:.....office@southmainchurch.com

CHURCH TREASURER:

Rodger Poe:....rpoe9@hotmail.com

MAINTENANCE, GROUNDS AND HOUSEKEEPING:

Dicky & Karen Harris and Mary Holt

DEACONS:

Chuck Ashmore Ken Sabella

Jim Smith Dodd Vinson

SOUTH MAIN SHARES

Happy Birthday Steve Dyer!!!

Happy Anniversary

Rickey & Linda Chapman!!!

SYMPATHY

We extend our deepest sympathies to **Bob & Rosemary** Payne at the loss of their son, Jeremy Payne who passed away Sunday, December 11th, in San Antonio. The funeral service is scheduled for 11:00 AM Wednesday, December 21st, at Cornerstone Bible Church on San Antonio, Texas.

THANK YOU

Thank you, thank you, thank you to all of you who helped with the Giving Tree project this year!!! Your love and generosity has helped to make the lives of some needy children a little bit better this Christmas. Thanks again!

To the Members of South Main Church of Christ.

Thank you for hosting the lunch after Jeanne's memorial service and the preparations involved. Your kindness will be long remembered.

> Love, Jim, Matt & Craig Cowart

EVANGELISM OPPORTUNITY

The Women's Ministry has given the congregation some wonderful opportunities through the Kindness Kloset Ministry. The congregation has given much encouragement to this ministry by helping to supply clothing. God's people working together creates many opportunities.

We, as a congregation, can add another opportunity to bless the people of our community. We have many contacts from those that this ministry has helped. God would have us to share our blessing of clothes with others, but I'm sure He would also have us share the blessing of Jesus with others.

I am asking you to help in contacting those with whom we have shared the Kindness Kloset. Jim Smith will train you as a group or as individuals. You will be given information as to how groups of three can make visits. Let's fulfill the opportunities God has blessed us with and sign the sign-up sheet at the Welcome Center.

> Travis Birdwell, Elder Jim Smith, Deacon of Evangelism